
The Catholic Parish  
of Sacred Heart and St Columba 

Our Parish is a Christian community which welcomes all to walk together  
in a spirit of compassion, justice and hope. 

Our Parish is committed to the safety, wellbeing and dignity  
of all children and vulnerable adults. 

​ ​ ​  
 
 
Safeguarding Report for 2 May PLDT meeting 
 
 
Risk Assessments 
 
The Safeguarding Committee is undertaking Risk Assessments for the upcoming 
Pentecost Eve Parish Workshop and the Cultural Celebration. 
 
Due to the number of people expected for each event a Safeguarding Officer has 
been nominated with Christine Mitchell and Jane Hearnes undertaking this role 
respectively. 
 
Parishioners who would like to volunteer at the Cultural Celebration have been told 
that  WWCC’s are required but that given it is a one off event, that they can still 
volunteer but it would be under the supervision of the Safeguarding Officer. 
 
SWCYP Code of Conduct 
 
Could all PLDT members who haven’t already done so please sign the new  
SWCYP Code of Conduct (attached) and return to Jane in the office ASAP. 
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We respectfully acknowledge the Yaluk-ut Weelam clan of the Boonwurrung Nation who are the  

Traditional Owners and Custodians of this land. 
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